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In accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998, when a school collects personal data about a person, it must make that information available to the individual. Schools can use this template privacy notice to detail to staff how their personal data may be collected and used. 



The school workforce

The Data Protection Act 1998: How we use your information

Rookery School has the legal right to collect and process personal data relating to those we employ to work at the school or those otherwise contracted to work at the school. We process personal data in order to meet the safeguarding requirements set out in UK employment and childcare law, including those in relation to the following:

·  Academy Funding Agreement 
·  Academy’s legal framework
· Safeguarding Vulnerable Groups Act 2006
· The Childcare (Disqualification) Regulations 2009
Staff members’ personal data is also processed to assist in the running of the school, and to enable individuals to be paid. 

The personal data we collect from our school workforce includes names, national insurance numbers, and characteristics such as ethnic group, employment contracts and remuneration details, qualifications and absence information.

The collection of personal information will benefit both national and local users by:

· Improving the management of workforce data across the sector.
· Enabling the development of a comprehensive picture of the workforce and how it is deployed.
· Informing the development of recruitment and retention policies.
· Allowing better financial modelling and planning.
· Enabling ethnicity and disability monitoring.
· Supporting the work of the school teachers’ review body.
We will not share information about you with third parties without your consent, unless the law allows us to. We are required, by law, to pass on some personal information to our Local Authority and the DfE.

If you require more information about how we and/or the DfE store and use your personal data, please visit our website, www.rookeryschool.co.uk, the Gov.UK website.
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